
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #1 
Water, Wastewater and Transportation Integrated Master Plan 

(R2414A, R2875B, S3256A, W3258A) 

Study 
Halton Region has initiated an Integrated Master Plan to complete the next 
region-wide Water, Wastewater and Multi-Modal Transportation Master 
Plans. The outcome of this work will be a long-term integrated servicing 
strategy for Regional infrastructure to accommodate future growth.  The 
Integrated Master Plan will provide the strategies, policies and tools 
required to meet the future water, wastewater and transportation 
infrastructure needs. 

Process 
The study is being carried out in accordance with the requirements of 
Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(MCEA), (October 2000, amended 2007, 2011, 2015 and 2023), which 
is an approved process under Ontario’s Environmental Assessment 
Act. 

The Integrated Master Plan will become the basis for, and will be used 
to support future Schedule C MCEA studies identified in the Master 
Plan. The Integrated Master Plan will be prepared with the level of 
investigation, consultation and documentation sufficient to fulfil the 
requirements for all Schedule B projects within the Master Plan. 
Anyone with an interest in this study is invited to participate virtually. 

Public Engagement 
Public and review agency consultation is a key element of the Integrated 
Master Plan process and input will be sought throughout this study, 
including Public Information Centres.  The purpose of the first Public 
Information Center is to explain the Master Plan process, identify problem 
and opportunities, and for public stakeholders to share their feedback. 

Members of the public can visit the Water, Wastewater and Transportation Integrated Master Plan webpage on halton.ca to watch 
videos about the study and provide input through the online survey. The online PIC will be available from Monday, November 27 to 
Tuesday, January 2, 2024.   

Comments 
Please contact any of the project team members listed below or email IMP@halton.ca if you have any questions or wish to be 
added to the Integrated Master Plan mailing list (water, wastewater and transportation). Comments are welcome throughout 
the duration of the project.  Comments received through the course of this study will be considered and documented in the 
Integrated Master Plans.  

Chris Fong, P. Eng. 
Project Manager - Mobility Planning 
Halton Region 
1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville, ON L6M 3L1 
905-825-6000, ext. 7920 
 

Mark Bajor 
Project Manager - Water and 
Wastewater Planning 
Halton Region 
1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville, ON L6M 3L1 
905-825-6000, ext. 7921 

Chris Hamel, P. Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager  
GM BluePlan Engineering Limited 
Royal Centre 
Suite 402 - 3300 Highway No. 7 
Vaughan, ON L4K 4M3 
416-703-0667 
Cell: 416-577-2500 

 

Information provided in response to this notice will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

https://www.halton.ca/For-Residents/Roads-Construction/Infrastructure-Master-Plans/Water-Wastewater-Transportation-IMP
https://www.halton.ca/For-Residents/Roads-Construction/Infrastructure-Master-Plans/Water-Wastewater-Transportation-IMP
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